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CHANGE OF HEAD OFFICE AND PRINCIPAL PLACE OF
BUSINESS IN HONG KONG

The board (the ‘‘Board’’) of directors of Apollo Future Mobility Group

Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) announces that the head office and principal place

of business of the Company in Hong Kong has been changed to Units 2001–

2002, 20/F, Li Po Chun Chambers, 189 Des Voeux Road Central, Sheung Wan,

Hong Kong with effect from 22 November 2021. The telephone number and

facsimile number of the Company remain unchanged.

By order of the Board
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Ho King Fung, Eric

Chairman

Hong Kong, 22 November 2021
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